
Date:  29.09.2023

In compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we would like to

To,
The General Manager
Department of Corporate Services
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.
Dalal Street, Fort.
Mumbai- 400 001.

Dear Sir,

Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window.
Ref: GARNET INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

inform you that the Trading Window for dealing in shares of the Company will be closed w.e.f
Sunday, 01st October, 2023 for the Promoters, Directors, Auditors and Designated Persons
(including their immediate relatives) of the Company. The Trading Window will open 48 hours
after the announcement of Un- Audited Financial Results of the Company to the Stock Exchange
for the Quarter and Half Year ended 30th September, 2023.

You are requested to take above information in your records.

Kindly take the same on record.

Thanking You.

For Garnet International Limited

Ramakant Gaggar
Managing Director
DIN 01019838
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